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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

S2 Parents’ Evening 

 

As you are aware, S2 Parents’ Evening will take place on Wednesday 15th March from 

4pm to 6pm.  

 

Following the end of COVID-19 restrictions we are delighted to be able to return to in 

person appointments in the assembly hall, and to simplify the process an online booking 

system is in operation to enable you to schedule appointments with your child’s 

teachers. 

 

To make your appointments please go to: https://parents-booking.co.uk/dumfrieshigh 

  

Full details of how to log in, and book appointments are contained in the ‘Parents 

Booking – Parent Guide’ which is also attached to this email.  

 

The booking system will be opened for bookings from 6pm on Friday 3rd March and will 

close for bookings at 6pm on Tuesday 14th March. 

 

Should you have any difficulty booking online, please contact the school office for 

assistance. 

 

The evening will provide a valuable opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress 

in each subject area and help inform next steps as they consider option choices for 

next year. We hope very much that you will be able to participate.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Phil Cubbon                              

(Headteacher)                         

https://parents-booking.co.uk/dumfrieshigh

